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Organics Processing Next Steps

That the Environmental Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

That the Capital Regional District continue with the status quo of hauling and processing organics to

private sector facilities on lower/mid-island, and signal to the market, through this resolution, that

should the private sector establish an in-region facility, the Capital Regional District would consider

working with municipalities to commit feedstock, pending pricing, greenhouse gas reductions, odour,

location, and other environmental considerations.

(NWA)
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